
 

 Royal Montrose Mercantile 
 

 Ladies Update - 10th June  
	

Hi Ladies 

 

We had a lovely day for our Hidden Partners Stableford Competition today. 

The results were: 

 

1st: Teresa Dye and Ann Stewart - 77 points 

2nd: Joan Hulse and Carol Smith - 75 points 

3rd: Lynn Coull and Linda McNaught - 72 points 

 

There is an entry sheet in the ladies locker room for the Daily Mail 

Foursomes which is to be played on the 1562 course next Thursday, 17th 

June. You can pick your own partners for this competition and the winners 

will go on to represent the club in the Daily Mail Foursomes next year. 

 

We have made the decision to change the date of the Captain's Prize from 

Tuesday 22nd June to Thursday 24th June. The Europro Tour Pro-Am is 

being held on Tuesday 22nd June and all the teams will be using the 

clubhouse for bacon rolls and coffee before play and a meal after play. We 

feel that this will make the club too busy for us to try to get together after 

our games. 

 

The 9 hole Ailsa Quaich will be moved to Tuesday 22nd June.  

 

You will shortly notice that your competition purse balances will revert to £0. 

There is no need to worry about this as I have a record of who has paid. This 

is merely an accounting procedure. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Doreen, Lynn, Edna and Ruth 

 

 


